
NOTICE OF CLOSING THE FEDERAL ELDERLY/DISABLE WAITINGLIST AND PURGING OF WAITLIST 

The Housing Authority of the City of Meriden will be closing the Federal/Elderly waiting list due to 

purging beginning Monday, June 3, 2024, through Monday, August 5, 2024. 

There will be NO applications accepted during purging. Any applications received during purging will 

be cancelled.    

 


